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INTERNATIONAL GIRLS IN ICT DAY COMPETITION 

 

 

The International Telecommunications Union (“ITU”) in collaboration with the Office of the 

Regulator (“OOTR”) will be commemorating its annual ‘Girls in ICT Day’ on Thursday, 23 

April 2020 to empower and encourage girls and young women to embrace careers in the 

growing field of information and communications technology (“ICT”). 
 
 
Who:  
Girls in Years 12 & 13 from secondary schools are invited to enter OOTR’s Girls in ICT Day 

Competition. 

 
Competition Tasks:  
This activity will be conducted over the course of four weeks starting from 2 March and ending 27 

March 2020. The participants are to attend scheduled sessions held on Monday, Wednesday and 

Thursday of each week from 3pm – 4pm at OOTR conference room. 

 
The activity is - Introduction to Coding: Website basics.  

 
The first two weeks will be dedicated to introductory sessions on the tools utilised for the activity, 

leaving the last two weeks for the participants to produce their own team product for submission 

before the due date. 

 
Terms and Conditions:  
 You must complete the Girls in ICT Day Competition Form.

 There is a limited number of participants required, so selection will be based on how well your 

Form is completed.
 Completed Girls in ICT Day Competition Form may be hand delivered to our office at the 

following address: Office of the Regulator, OOTR Building, Mulinuu Peninsula, Apia.  
OR  

Sent via email to Theresa Palale, Angeline Seiuli, Peti Farani or Vanessa Pelenato via their respective 

email addresses theresa.palale@regulator.gov.ws , angeline.seiuli@regulator.gov.ws , 

peti.farani@regulator.gov.ws and vanessa.pelenato@regulator.gov.ws  
 
 When you are selected, you are expected to produce a final product for submission (team 

submission).
 You will be supervised at all times throughout the sessions at our office.
 Submission of the task will be conducted on the last week of the schedule provided.
 This competition activity is a Team work activity.

 Late submissions will not be considered.


 

mailto:theresa.palale@regulator.gov.ws
mailto:angeline.seiuli@regulator.gov.ws
mailto:peti.farani@regulator.gov.ws
mailto:vanessa.pelenato@regulator.gov.ws


 

 

GIRLS IN ICT: ‘Expand Horizons, Change Attitude’  

Eliminating Cyberbullying 
 

 

Note: 
o You are encouraged to carry out some research for your chosen task. 

 
o You can be as creative and imaginative as you need to be, provided you are clear and 

succinct in addressing the task.  
 

 

Due Date for Girls in ICT Day Competition Form submission: 

 

Wednesday 26 February 2020 at 4.00pm. 

 

Due Date For task submission: 

 

Thursday 27 March 2020 at 4.00pm. 

 

For any other queries, or request of an electronic copy of the Competition Form contact Theresa, 

Angeline, Peti and Vanessa on phone number 302 82. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

  


